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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week:
Acorns Class Values Star: Jozef Szortowski

Chestnuts Class Values Star: Phoebe Raffell

Sycamores Class Values Star: Lily Webb

Maples Class Values Star: Aaron Fraser

Willows Class Values Star: Archie Stewart

Oaks Class Values Star: Maddi Hall

Reading star: Nevaeh Harding
Writing star: Toby Bellinger
Maths star: Juno Merry
PE star: Lincoln Hohls
Lunchtime star: Summer Harrison
Best class attendance: Chestnuts (100%!)

Role-model of the week:  Ella-Rose Shorley

Message from the Headteacher

Please see the attached letter from 

Jamie McStocker, Chair of 

Governors, about the new 

headteacher appointment.

Next week our Y2 children will be 

taking their SATs tests.  The results 

of these will be shared with you as 

part of your child’s annual report at 

the end of term.  Please could you 

ensure that they eat a good breakfast 

and arrive at school promptly.  Thank 

you.

Chicken pox is doing the rounds!  

Please look out for any possible signs 

as we have a couple of cases in 

school.  Thank you.

On Friday 18th May we are hoping to 

mark the royal wedding of Prince 

Harry to Meghan Markle by having a 

tea party during the afternoon of the 

school day.  The children can dress 

up in red, white and blue if they would 

like to and please could we ask for 

donations of the following from each 

class:

Acorns: paper plates/plastic cups

Chestnuts: squash/juice (no fizzy 

drinks please)

Sycamores: ready chopped fruit

Maples: biscuits

Willows: savoury snacks

Oaks: crisps

Can we remind everyone to avoid all 

nut products please.  In addition, all 

dietary requirements will be catered 

for.

Thank you.

Finally, this coming Monday (7th May) 

is Bank Holiday Monday and 

therefore we look forward to seeing 

the children on Tuesday 8th May.



Cycling proficiency

Our Y5 children are well underway with 
their cycling proficiency sessions, 
thanks to the hard work of Annie 
Ashworth and her team who have 

organised the project.  We’ll keep you 
posted on their progress!

Parent Forum

This will go ahead on Thursday 10th May

from 4 – 5pm in the ICT suite.

The areas to be discussed will include:

Residential outings

Sex and relationship education

Assessments

Class structure

Reward systems

We look forward to seeing you.


